STRIDE Academy Governance Meeting 
Report
4:30pm
Tuesday March 24th, 2020
Virtual Meeting

The committee reviewed the timeline for eligible candidates to declare their candidacy for the Board of Director elections. (8am April 6th through 4pm April 27th 2020). 

We discussed the contents to be included in the candidate’s Bio Sheet would be similar to last year.

The committee agreed on venues where information about candidates would be distributed (school’s website, Facebook, email, text, robo call etc…).

The committee set the Election window for 8am May 4th through 4pm May 15th 2020. If the circumstances allow, we would set up computers in the school for parents to vote. 
 
Mara Kramer will manage the Simply Voting process again this year.
 
The committee also discussed the timeline and process to announce election to community. In addition to our typical information channels, the committee asked us to explore putting out a news release in the paper.

Meeting Adjorned at 4:55pm

